
Harmony Heartland Region 4 
REC August 13, 2017 Meeting Summary 

 
Meeting started at 7:05 PM 

Attendees: Natalie Allen, Bev Miller, Sue Pelley, Beverly Miller, Sharon Terrell 
 

1. Business cards – cards are being created for the Executive Directors, 
Facilities Coordinator, Competition Coordinator, and another listing all other 
resource staff members.  

 
2. Finance update –  

  Leadership Workshop – funding looks to be better by about $1500.  . 
 2017 Regional convention – waiting for photography rebate which is 

expected in September for about $2000.  As predicted, the region 
may loose money on the convention. 

 Groupanizer finalized with a three-year contract. 
 

3. Prospective chorus, One Voice, has been approved, located in Central 
Indiana, directed by Molly Huffman. 

 
4. 2018 Fall Fling – NEW DATE September 7 – 9.  
 
5. Leadership Workshop June 2018 – location to be determined. 

 
6. Leadership Development survey –will be distributed at Fall Fling,  

 
7. Convention survey- Steering committee will visit Covington on September 

7th; probably will be able to have The Hub in the hall adjacent to the contest 
hall; will have party rooms and no formal Afterglow; the survey indicates 
that a majority of the membership does like having a photo room. 

 
8. Capturing chapter stats, status, visits, needs, etc. -  

A Google Sheet with all chapters included that will be available to regional 
coaches, buddies, coordinators and Executive Directors, for comments so 
that everyone can keep up to date with chorus information.  

 
Next meeting – Friday morning, September 8, 2017 at the Crown Plaza during 
Fall Fling  8:00 AM EDT 

 

Meeting ended at   8:08 PM 
 

Prepared by 
Sharon Terrell, Region 4 REC Secretary 


